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TO:      OCIDA Board of Directors 
 
FROM:  Mark Kaucher 
 
DATE:  August 26, 2021 
 
RE:   Public Hearing Minutes – The Fountainhead Group, Inc./Parco Properties, Inc. 
 New York Mills Village Office, 1 Maple St., New York Mills, Oneida County 
 

Attendees:  

Mary Wuest, The Fountainhead Group, Inc. 

Representing the Agency:  
Mark Kaucher and Tim Fitzgerald 
 
Public hearing opened at 10:00 AM. 
 
Reading of the public hearing notice was waived. 
 
There were no comments made in favor or opposed to either the proposed financial assistance to 
the Company or the location of nature of the facility. 
 
Public Hearing was closed at 10:10 AM. 
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